
Parents of Kindergarten through 8  th   Grade Students

On your  November Smart Tuition invoice you will see a charge for  $60 called
“HSA Fee.”  

This is ½ of the HSA fee charged annually to families.  The other ½ will  be
charged on the May 2018 Smart Tuition.  This $120 per family goes to the IHM
Home and  School  Association.   In  turn,  the  IHM HSA uses  this  money,  in
addition to the money the HSA earns from a portion of the SCRIP sales as well
as the food fundraisers, to pay for the activities the HSA sponsors throughout
the year as well as the Parish Assessment and DSL.  

If you have specific questions about the HSA budget, please attend a monthly
HSA meeting.  They are held every first Wednesday of the month through 2017
and then the first Tuesday starting January 2, 2018 at 7:00 PM in Marion Hall. 

The next meeting is the November 8, Wednesday, 7-8:30PM.

Thank you,

HSA Board of Directors

Sandra Splinter BonDurant, President 
Mike Lipski, Vice President
Matt Matenaer, Treasurer 
Christina Engelhart, Secretary 


